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Message:

Request for Nationwide Authority

Google Inc. plans to distribute the devices to members of the application developer community in the
United States.  The most qualified invited members of the application developer community, however,
may not be in close geographic proximity to one another.  Therefore, Google seeks flexibility to distribute
the devices to those developers who are most qualified and likely to generate the greatest benefits from
the experimentation in collaboration with Google, regardless of their geographic location.  For the reasons
given in the Application, Google does not believe that there is a significant chance of harmful interference
at any location.    

Request for Number of Units

Google seeks authority broad enough to allow testing of different chips, form factors, signal processing 
mechanisms, operating systems, and user interfaces and experiences for the device and its new 
technology.  Devices that differ in these respects would have similar power and radiofrequency radiation 
characteristics, and would not exceed any of the parameters within the Commission's grant of the special 
temporary authority.  One "version" of the devices may be being returned to Google while other 
"versions" are being sent out to application developers for experimentation.  To allow for the most efficient 
testing of these slight device variations, and to engage a critical mass of interested application developers 
to advance the technology to commercial viability, Google seeks Commission authority for the number of 
devices stated in its the Application.


